
02/04/2022

To Whom It May Concern;

As a representative of Silver Spring Concrete Inc, this letter
serves to state that our company supports SB403, Corporations
and Associations – Annual Reports – Fees for Electronic
Filings, a bill that will eliminate the filing fee for
businesses that submit their annual report electronically.
Thank you and best regards,

Tracy Rebelo
Executive Administrator
Silver Spring Concrete Inc.
14929 Old Dover Road, Rockville Md 20850
240.328.6080  |  admin@silverspringconcreteinc.com
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